CITY CLERK’S OFFICE
CITY OF MILWAUKEE
200 E. Wells St.
286-2231

Notice of Hearing
Cancellation

This is to notify you that the revocation hearing for the
Extended Hours license of Amarjit S. Sandhar for the
premises at 2173 N. 35th Street (“Marathon #5”°) scheduled
for 1:45 p.m. on Monday, November 16th in Room 301-B,
Milwaukee City Hall has been cancelled due to the
withdrawal of the revocation complaint. Testimony on the
item will not be taken.

If you have any questions, please contact Tobie Black, Staff
Assistant to the Licenses Committee, by phone at (414) 286-
2231 or by e-mail at tblack@milwaukee.gov.



